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Personal, Social & Emotional





This half term we will be learning about how plants live and grow.  We will plant some seeds and look after them in our playground. We will investigate what will happen if we do not water our plants.  As a class they will observe the changes over time.  








Children will have the opportunity to learn and sing new songs about Fairytales as a class. Children will perform their songs to others in their class.


In art and design the children will be taught how to use pastels and how to blend the colours carefully. They will create and make their own fairy tale pictures from the stories we are studying.








This half term we will be practising team games and preparing the children for sports day. They will learn how to be a team play and work as a team to complete physical tasks. This will include throwing and catching, relays and negotiating obstacle courses. 





Physical Development 





In maths we will continue to focus on addition and subtraction and begin to add and subtract using a number line.  We will be developing their understanding of the concept of doubles, halving and sharing. We will be helping the children to become more independent learners and the children will be set various challenges within the setting to promote problem solving.





Understanding the World   





Children will be taking part in weekly circle times. They will continue talking about similarities and differences in relation to places, objects, materials and living things. The children will play turn taking games with support. 








This half term we are learning about Fairytales. We will look at traditional fairy tales and retell the narratives by writing sentences using finger spaces, full stops and our phonics knowledge to write words which match their spoken sounds. 


We will be continuing to deliver a short phonics lesson each day. We have now covered all of the phase two and phase three phonemes. We will now be starting Phase 4 which means that during phonics sessions we will continue to develop your child’s listening and speaking skills.  We will use the phonemes we have learnt to blend and segment words with more independence. We will support your child in writing simple sentences. They will be encouraged to follow the sentence rules as they write sentences:


Use phonics fingers


Use finger spaces between each word.


Use a full stop at the end of each sentence.


Make sure that each sentence makes sense.


Children will become more independent readers during this half term and begin to recognise many high frequency words within a text.








Book Bags- Please remember that your child needs to bring their book bag to school every day. 


Water bottles- Please make sure that your child has a clearly named water bottle in school every day. Please don’t transport your water bottle in your book bag as the water can damage the reading books if they leak. 


PE kit- Your child will need to have a clearly named PE kit in school, hanging on their peg.








Expressive Art & Design 





Other information





Mathematics
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